
 

GETTING STARTED  

What are the first steps in getting started with a Justice Teaching 

partnership? 
  

First, review the Justice Teaching website. Look at the Overview and About sections to
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throughout Florida. You may have worked with a specific school previously and would like to 
reestablish the relationship. If you were previously partnered with a school, feel free to reach out 

to the same school principal or teacher. Send an email and let them know that Justice Teaching is 
reestablishing its partnerships and you would like to work with the school again. If the principal 

or teacher has changed, look at the school website to determine new contacts. See who is 

teaching civics, government or law classes at the school. If you are looking to work with the 
same teacher as you partnered with previously and would like to know where the teacher may 

have relocated in the county, please contact our office if needed. Let your contact know that 
Justice Teaching is reestablishing its partnerships and that you would like to serve as a resource 

person to assist with standards-based classroom presentations and to assist teachers as needed 

with civics, government, and law content.  
 

If you have never participated before, you may consider partnering with schools that are 
located near your home or work, where your children attend, or that you have a special interest in 

working with.  These can be public, private, or charter schools. Let us know if you need a list of 

schools or if you need assistance contacting a school to partner with this year. We have sample 
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